
Here’s What’s Happening in Preschool! 

In October, the preschoolers studied the season of fall and created leaf rubbings. We also celebrated All 

Saint’s Day and Halloween by wearing our costumes to school.  The students enjoyed various party activities 

such as:  A Halloween Sensory Sort and Monster Eye Count Roll the Die Game.  Both classes create/ate a 

special party snack. 

 

 

In November we had our Thanksgiving Feast.  Each child made a Turkey Headband and participated in our classroom “snack” 

feast.  During the celebration, each child told the class what they are most thankful for.    

 

In the month of December, the preschoolers celebrated St. Nicholas Feast Day by making Bishop’s Hats, as well as, participated 

in many fine motor skills such as: Christmas patterning activities and the making of candy cane ornaments. 

 


